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October 17, 2022 

 

Dr. Stuart J. Wilson, Department head 
Department of Justice Studies 
Faculty of Arts 
 
 
Re: Department of Justice Studies - Verbal Response 

 
Dear Dr. Wilson, 

Thank you for meeting with the members of CCAM on October 11, 2022, and providing your verbal 

response to the academic unit review for the Department of Justice Studies.  We appreciate that your 

department has carefully considered all the 20 recommendations and has prioritized them. 

Many changes are suggested in these recommendations.  Our Committee encourages your department 

to have several meetings to 1) develop a plan that clearly states unique attributes but is congruent with 

the University of Regina’s 2020-2025 Strategic Plan, All Our Relations, kahkiyaw kiwâhkômâkaninawak; 

2) critically examine your program and courses delivered therein; and 3) seek out strategic partnerships 

with other departments within the university.   

On behalf of CCAM, we want to commend the important work you and your department have engaged 

in thus far.  We look forward to hearing more about your progress at the 18-month follow-up.   

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 
 

Dr. david Gregory, 
Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Laurie Clune 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 
cc:  
Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President 
(Academic) 
 
Dr. Shannon Dea, Dean of Arts 
 

 

 


